CONFLICT OF INTEREST ORDINANCE

Ordinance # 08-20
September 3, 2020

Whereas, the Conflict of Interest for Pike County, Missouri must
be renewed no later than September 15, 2020 in order for the
ordinance to remain in effect; the Pike County Commission meets
today, September 3, 2020 to renew this ordinance as follows:

Only the Chief Purchasing Officer (County Clerk), the Chief
Administrative Officer (Presiding Commissioner) and any elected official
or employee who has had a transaction of more than $500.00 with Pike
County are required to complete the Personal Financial Disclosure to be
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